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ADOPTION STATEMENT -  TRAVEL PLANS SUPPLEMENTARY PLANNING 
DOCUMENT 

 
The Swindon Borough Council Travel Plans Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) 
was adopted by Swindon Borough Council (the Council) by decision of its Planning 
Committee on Tuesday 11th February 2020. The Council has now published the 
Travel Plans Supplementary Planning Document (SPD).   
 
Any person with sufficient interest in the decision to adopt the SPD may make an 
application to the High Court for permission to apply for judicial review of the 
decision. Any such application must be made promptly and in any event no later than 
3 months after the date on which the final SPD was adopted (11th February 2020) i.e. 
by the 11th May 2020. 
 
Under Section 23(1) of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004, the Council 
has modified the SPD to take into account representations made in relation to the 
document and any other relevant matters. Modifications are included in the Statement 
of Consultation. 
 
Copies of the Travel Plans SPD, Statement of Consultation and this Adoption 
Statement are available for public inspection at Swindon Borough Council Civic 
Reception at Euclid Street, Swindon free of charge (Monday to Friday 9am to 5pm). 
The documents may also be viewed at all libraries within Swindon Borough, during 
normal opening hours of those libraries, and can also be viewed on the Council’s 
website, at:  
 
www.swindon.gov.uk/spd 
 
Hard copies are available for purchase on request.  Further information is available by 
contacting the Planning Department at the Borough Council on 01793 466468, or e-
mail: transportplanning@swindon.gov.uk 
 
R. Bell 
Head of Planning, Regulatory Services, Libraries and Heritage  
Swindon Borough Council 
Wat Tyler House, 5th Floor 
Beckhampton Street 
Swindon 
SN1 2JH 
 
Dated: 24th February 2020 
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